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Sunday, March 11, 2018

Today's Speaker: Joe Carnuccio
Today's Text: Il Corinthians 4:1-6

Next Week's Speaker: Warren Boettcher
Next Week’s Text: |l Corinthians 4:7-18
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COMING UP...

JOIN SGC: If you are interested in exploring
church membership, consider signing up for

our next six-week class which begins on Sun.,
Apr. 15 at 8:30 a.m. Childcare and a light break-
fast are provided.

DESIRING TO SERVE? Kids' Quest currently
needs four adults and two youth to be fully
staffed. Please contact Michelle (mckymse@
juno.com) or visit the Check-in Station if you can
assist.

EASTER SERVICES: Everyone is invited to at-
tend our Goed Friday service at 7 p.m., the annual
Egg Hunt on Sat., Mar. 31 at 10 a.m. (for children
ten and under) and our Easter Sunday service.
Invitations are available at the Welcome Center.

GRIEFSHARE: Grieving? Consider participating
in this new ministry meeting on Monday nights,
until Apr. 30 from 7 - 9 p.m. Please visit our web-
site for more information.

BOOK RECOMMENDATION: In connection with
our new sermon series, the pastors recommend
The Scars That Have Shaped Me by Vaneetha
Rendall Risner, It's available in the Book Shop or
as a free download from desiringgod.org.

PRIME TIME LADIES: If your nest is empty and
you would like to gather with others in this season
of life, please set aside Fri., Mar. 16, at 7:30 p.m.
All are invited to gather at Kim Boettcher’s house
(25 Lamp Post Lane, Cherry Hill) as a new initia-
tive will be introduced along with plenty of time
for fellowship and prayer. Contact Kim if you
have any questions (bettch@gmail.com).

HIGH TEA OPPORTUNITIES: Our annual High
Tea is just around the corner on May 12. Would
you like to join in on the fun? If you are interested
in the Ladies’ Ensemble contact Nancy {nancy.
carnuccio@gmail.com). If you'd like to be a table
hostess, contact Angel (angelinathy@gmail.com).
Men, if you'd like to serve as footmen, contact
John (john.m.laks@gmail.com).

KQ SCRIPTURE PAGE: Bible Blast memory
verses (past and present) are now available on
our website. Simply click on the Kids' Quest tab
under "Ministries."

SGC 25TH ANNIVERSARY: Save the date for

a special celebration commemorating our 25th

anniversary on Sat., Sep. 29, Sun., Sep. 30 and
Sat., Oct. 6.

Community Groups will meet on Mar. 21 & 22.

UPCOMING EVENTS...

APRIL

1 Easter Sunday

15 Join SGC begins

20 Seeds of Hope Auction

22 Child Dedication

28 Voice of the Martyrs Event

MAY

Women's Tea

18-20 Resolved Retreat



